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About the project   
 
The Queensland Government is investing 
$6.7 million to upgrade the Gooding Drive 
roundabout at Nerang – Broadbeach 
Road. 
 
The contractor, CMC, has started 
construction to improve the Gooding Drive 
roundabout and Palm Meadows Drive 
intersection. 
 

What to expect 
 
On Monday 10 July, the western approach 
and exit to the Gooding Drive roundabout 
from Gooding Drive will temporarily close 
for up to 15 minutes between 10am-2pm.  
 
This temporary closure is required to 
facilitate important Energex relocation 
works as part of the roundabout upgrade. 
 
Traffic controllers will stop the traffic flow 
at the roundabout while workers conduct 
the activity.  
 
Please plan your trip accordingly around 
these works and choose alternative 
routes, if possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Traffic changes and delays  
 
A number of roundabout movements will 
be affected (see map overleaf).  
 

1. No access onto the roundabout from 

the western approach of Gooding 

Drive 

2. No right turn exit from Nerang 

Broadbeach Road  

3. No straight ahead exit from Gooding 

Drive eastern approach 

4. No left turn exit from Robina Parkway  

 

Delays of up to 15 minutes are predicted.  

 

The project team is committed to keeping 
motorists informed about works. 

We appreciate your patience during this 
time. If you have any queries or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact our team 
(see overleaf for contact details). 
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Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free SMS or email traffic alert services. 
For more information: 
 
Phone: 1300 187 037* 

Email: GoodingDrive@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
* Check with your service provider for call costs 

No right turn from 
Nerang Broadbeach 
Road 

On Monday 10 July, the western approach and 
exit to the Gooding Drive roundabout will 
temporarily shut down for up to 15 minutes 
between 10am-2pm. Please seek an alternate 
route, if possible.  

No straight ahead from 
Gooding Drive (east) 

NO ACCESS 

No left turn from 
Robina Parkway 
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